From: Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time: 11/07/2018 08:34:01 AM

To: Administration Gabrieleno Indians <admin@gabrielenoindians.org>

Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians <gabrielenoindians@yahoo.com>; Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>; Mindy Nguyen

<Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>; Matthew.Teutimez@gabrielenoindians.org

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project

Dear Administration Gabrieleno Indians,

Thank you for notifying the City of your request to reschedule the consultation meeting scheduled for today at 1:00 P.M. I have cc'd Mindy Nguyen, City Planner with Major Projects, as she has now been assigned the Hollywood Center Project. I have also cc'd Heather Bleemers who is the Senior Planner for the Major Projects Unit. Mindy and Heather were both scheduled to participate in today's conference call.

Kindly reach out to Mindy at (213) 847-3674 or via email at mindy.nguyen@lacity.org, to reschedule the consultation.

Regards,

Elva

On Wed, Nov 7, 2018 at 8:16 AM Administration Gabrieleno Indians admin@gabrielenoindians.org wrote: Ms. Nuno-O'Donnell,

Chairman Salas has been called to a project site this morning for the discovery of human remains. He would like to reschedule the 1pm meeting today to this Friday at 1pm. Let us know if this time is feasible or another time on Friday works better. Thank you for your understanding.

On Fri, Sep 21, 2018 at 9:53 AM Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <<u>elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org</u>> wrote: Dear Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians - Kizh Nation.

On September 10, 2018 (previous email incorrectly referenced September 20, 2018 consultation request date) the City of Los Angeles received your request for consultation, via email, for the Hollywood Center Project. On September 11, 2018, I responded to your email requesting several dates and times that would be convenient for a phone consultation. I am following up on my email as I have not received a response to date.

Kindly provide a couple of dates and times that may work for you and your team. I will also call your office in the hopes of reaching you today. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Elva

On Tue, Sep 11, 2018 at 7:37 AM Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <<u>elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org</u>> wrote: Dear Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians- Kizh Nation,

Your request for consultation submitted via email on September 20, 2018, has been received. Please provide me with several meeting dates and times for a phone conference. Further, please submit any documentation you would like the City of Los Angeles to consider as part of the consultation process.

Thank you kindly,

Elva

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 11:32 AM, Administration Gabrieleno Indians admin@gabrielenoindians.org wrote:

Please see attachments

Sincerely,

Admin Specialist

Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians - Kizh Nation

PO Box 393

Covina, CA 91723 Office: 844-390-0787

website: www.gabrielenoindians.org



--

Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner

Major Projects

6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351

Van Nuys, CA 91401

(818) 374-5066

*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to <u>4:30 p.m.</u> *
RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)

--

Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner

Major Projects

6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351

Van Nuys, CA 91401

(818) 374-5066

*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *

RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)

--

Sincerely,

Admin Specialist

Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians - Kizh Nation

PO Box 393

Covina, CA 91723 Office: 844-390-0787

website: www.gabrielenoindians.org



--

Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner Major Projects 6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351 Van Nuys, CA 91401 *(818) 374-5066*

*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to <u>4:30 p.m.</u> *
RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)